RAPPORT DU CRAPO

1. On April 22" CRAPO organised a bus trip to Montreal in support of earth day it was a big
success.

2. CRAPO open the Franco Ontarien Festival

3.  The 2012 hot hair balloon festival was a big success. It was last year that Crapo participates at
this festival. We will be concentring our energy in new projects such as BBQ's for our
membership and all the political parties.

4 The provincial elections in Quebec was on September the 4™ and since the majority of our
members reside in Hull, Aylmer and Gatineau, CRAPO decided to concentre its energy in those ridings.
On August 22"% 2012, CRAPO organized a panel with all the candidates for Hull, Aylmer and Gatineau.
We advertised the event in the paper and on the radio. On the 22"d, the media were invited to attend,
all parties were present, and this event was a huge success.

5. On October 29" 2012, CRAPO sent letters to Steven Harper to invite him to meet with us so we
could deliver a giant post card. To this date, we have had no response from Steven Harper.

6. Also on October 29" 2012, CRAPO sent letters to Le Droit and the Maire of Gatineau to express
our discuss with the way the Hot Air Balloon Festival had been dealing with us connercing the freedom
of speech.

7. The bus campaign is on its merry way. For two months, on 25 bus’, the PSAC has an ad campaign
against the Harper economic plan.

8. This fall, there will be municipal elections in Quebec. Crapo intends to play an active role in
finding out what candidates will do to protect the local economy since the largest employer; the
Canadian Federal Government is going ahead with its economic plan, which means massive layoffs.
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